
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Xmas Fayre 
 

Help needed!!! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Friends of Alverstoke are busy planning this year’s Xmas Fayre. These 

events raise some much needed funds for school (recent FoA events 

have provided money for six new iPads). 

To put on a great event we really need some extra helpers, either to 

prepare things in advance or to set up the stalls on the day. 

If you would like to be involved, please join us with Mrs Greenwood for 

a planning coffee morning on Monday 22nd November at 9am in the 

cabin on the playground. 

Thank you! 

 


